
 

  

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                               
 
The BSA are excited to invite you to our special Mother’s Day event this year.  We 
are giving the children an opportunity to take you out for tea and cake as we host a 
tea party in the school hall.   
 
“Tea and Cake” will take place on Saturday 30th March from 3:00pm to 4:30pm. 
 
We will provide a delicious selection of cakes and treats, tea and squash and create 
a fun and unique opportunity for your child to spoil you this Mother’s Day weekend.   
 
There will also be a small secret “shop” area where your child can choose you a lovely 
gift for Mother’s day, priced between £1 and £3.  
 
Tickets must be purchased in advance for this event.  They will be on sale from 18th 
to 22nd March and will cost £5 for one adult and a child.  Any additional adult will be 
charged at £5 and any additional child £1.50.  The BSA will be selling tickets before 
drop off and after pick up during this week.  Please complete the form below in order 
to buy tickets.   
 
This is a BSA fundraising event and the funds we raise will go towards the playground 
improvements fund.  We hope you’ll join us for a really special afternoon for a really 
great cause! 
 
 
 
Many thanks  
Emily Collier (BSA Secretary)   
 
 
 
“Tea and Cake” Order Form 
 
I would like to purchase a ticket for the Mother’s Day “Tea and Cake” event.   
 
No. of Adults ______________  No. of children _______________ 
 
First adult and child £5.  Any further adults £5, any further children £1.50 each.   
i.e. a family of 4 = £11.50.   
 
I enclose the correct amount of money (£ ……………) Cash or Cheque to BSA, thank 
you.   
 


